
                                                                                                                       
 

FA National Development Charter Standard Club of the Year 2011 
        East Midlands Regional FA Development Charter Standard Club of the Year 2006, 2011 

Nottinghamshire FA Development Charter Standard Club of the Year 2006, 2011 
Nottinghamshire FA Community Charter Standard Club of the Year 2014 

Nottinghamshire FA Charter Standard Adult Club of the Year 2005 
Active Ashfield Team & Club of the Year 2011 

 

 

                                                         
                                                                                                                                                
Underwood Villa Football Club has a proud record of providing new footballing opportunities 
for children of the local community & beyond. Since starting with 1 pitch & junior team in 2004, 
the club has invested over £400,000 in new infrastructure. The latest of these projects is our 
new changing room pavilion opened August 2013 and new pitches for September 2014.  
 
The club excels in what it does & has won a variety of FA Awards since 2006. In 2011 it was 
awarded the FA National Charter Standard Development club of the Year, England’s top club! 
& this May awarded the title of County FA Charter Standard Community of the Year 2014. 
  

Starting on Thursday 26th June 2014 6:00pm – 7:00pm 
at Underwood C of E School, Main Road, Underwood NG16 5GN 

 
In preparation for the 2014/15 season the club wishes to develop Boys & Girls 6 years of age to 
be part a new U7’s team* It also wishes to start & develop a squad of girls 7 years of age with a 
view to creating a new U8’s Girls team**  

 
All coaches/assistants are FA Enhanced CRB/DBS cleared. All FA qualified coaches have 
undertaken FA Emergency Aid & Child Safeguarding workshops & are experienced in working 
with children.  
 
The first taster session is free! To express an interest or for further information contact club 
Football Development & Child Welfare Officer Martyn Goodfellow on 07782 140007 or email 
underwoodvilla@live.com for further club info’ visit us online at www.underwoodvilla.co.uk 
 

Please note: These session are separate to the clubs Community Soccer School held on 
Wednesday nights. ALL players attending must wear shin guards & football boots.                             

We are happy to tie boot laces. Earrings or jewellery must be removed. 
 

* Must be 6 years of age on 31
st
 August 2014. ** Must be 7 years of age on 31

st
 August 2014. 

 

Notts FA Club of the Year 2014 
 

Male & Female Coaches!                                                                                                                                                                                         

“Meet new friends & have Fun” 

 

Underwood Villa  
Football Club 

 
 

New Football Opportunities for   
Boys & Girls U7’s & Girls U8’s  
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